
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2014 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Re: Church & Dwight Co., Inc. Compliance with Public Health Security and Bioterrorism Preparedness and Response Act 
of 2002 
 
 
 
Church & Dwight Co., Inc. has registered its facilities with FDA and is otherwise in compliance with the Public Health Security and 
Bioterrorism Preparedness and Response Act of 2002.  
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Robert G. Berube 
Manager, Technical Service 
609 806 1965 
robert.berube@churchdwight.com 
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